
 
 

          NEWS RELEASE 
 

 

On 12-21-11, at about 0450 hours in the morning, a female in the 1600 block of E Street 

was awakened by a knock on the door.  Within a few minutes of the knocking, a suspect 

fired a large caliber handgun into the door.  The female was uninjured but was struck by  

debris from the door.  The Eureka Police Department is looking for any witnesses in that 

area of Eureka who saw a suspicious vehicle or subjects running or loitering during that 

time frame. The Eureka Police Department is asking anyone with information about this 

shooting to contact Senior Detective Ron Harpham at 441-4305.    

 

    

 

  
Detective Ronald B Harpham 
604 C Street, Eureka, Ca 95501 
707-441-4305  rharpham@ci.eureka.ca.gov 
Tuesday through Friday 0630 hours to 1700 hours 
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